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Upcoming Events

11.09.23 Year 5 trip to
Betteshanger

12.9.23 Year 6 trip to
CCCU

18.9.23 Year 4 trip to
Richborough Roman Fort

27.9.23 
Harvest Festival

09:10am

02.10.23
school photos

20.10.23 Last day of
Term 1

30.10.23 First day of
Term 2

31.10.23 Secondary
School Applications Close

7.11.23 & 8.11.23
Parent Consultations

Welcome everyone to the new school year. 

Mrs Robinson has now taken on
the role of Family Liaison Officer.

Her role as FLO is to support
families through their time at

Vale View. One of her key roles is
to improve attendance at Vale

View School. Please contact her if
you need advice or support. She

will be available at the gate
every morning and can be

reached on the office phone
number.

Value Certificate winners

Year R Albi and Miya 
Year 1 Elijah and Lexie 

Year 2 Eva, Renesmee and Ethan
Year 3 Mason, Cynthia and Lewis
Year 4  Beth, Archie and Charlie

Year 5 Millie, Rubie and Alex
Year 6 Vanesa, Aiden and Saxon

Mr Wright has been working with the children to create short
videos on how help children learn maths. Click on the link below to

watch.
https://www.vale-view.kent.sch.uk/page/?

title=Maths+how+to+videos&pid=351

Free Uniform

We have a large amount of quality
used uniform. There will be a table

at the front of the school on
Monday.

Please come and have a look. 

A huge thank you to Daisy’s
mum who worked really hard

clearing the pathway that
leads to Glen Grove!

https://www.vale-view.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Maths+how+to+videos&pid=351

